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A Learning Ladder for Life
5th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Civic and Freedom Parade

Members of the Performing Arts club have been invited by the Mayor’s office to participate in the Civic and
Freedom parade on Saturday 21st May 2022. This parade welcomes the new Mayor of Maidstone and
celebrates the Royal Engineers freedom of the borough.

We will be meeting outside the Hazlitt Theater, Earl Street, Maidstone town center in school uniform at
11am. Children are to wear a coat ( if the weather is bad) until the start of the parade. Children will then
carry their coats throughout the parade until we reach All Saints church at 12pm.

Please note that parents/carers will be invited to a meeting before this event takes place.

Can you please fill in the slip below to give permission for your child to participate in this event.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Samways
Performing Arts coordinator

My child (N@mMe) ..o in (class).........

Will be representing South Borough Primary School in the Civic and Freedom parade on Saturday 21st
May 2022 meeting at 11am.

Parent/carer name (please print)...........cocoooiiiiiiiiie
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